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To Whom This May Concern, Chairman and Committee Members,

I am Mary Stang and I am a lifelong resident of Sedgwick County.  I am 
submitting this testimony as a proponent to HB 2023.  An election official or 
anyone working the elections and handling or counting the votes should never 
be subjected to harassment or harm in any way and should be protected by law.
I feel that the poll workers should be included due to the fact that they are 
vulnerable as well to harassment and harm.  An election is very important to our 
Republic and should be guarded and kept safe from crime and tampering in 
every way within the law it can be protected.  If our elections are not fair and 
free and safe then We the People do not have a voice at the table at all.  Not the
way our Founding Fathers set it up to be.  It is up to all of us to keep it as a 
voice for the people.  Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Mary Stang


